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APPLICATION FOR 2026-2027 IASC HOST SCHOOL: 
 ADVISOR/CHAIRPERSON OF THE BOARD 2025-2026 

 
The IASC Executive Board is looking for a Host School for the 2026-2027 convention.  The 
advisor from this school will serve as the Chairperson of the Board for the 2025-2026 school 
year.  
 

Completed applications MUST BE RECEIVED VIA EMAIL BY 3PM on NOVEMBER 26, 2024. 
 
You will receive a follow-up packet of material that will help you prepare a verbal and written presentation for 
your interview with the Executive Board.  You will be expected to present some preliminary material on the 
convention for which you are being considered.  The IASC assumes that the advisor who signs this application 
recognizes that he or she is obligating him or herself to two years of service on the IASC Executive Board.  It is 
the responsibility of the Convention Host Advisor to appoint a student from his or her own school to be the 
Convention Secretary for the 2026-2027 school year. 

 
2025-2026 CHAIRPERSON OF THE BOARD 

HOST SCHOOL ADVISOR FOR THE 2027 IASC STATE CONVENTION (Location TBD) 
 
Applicant’s Name ___________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Phone (______) ___________________________________      ☐  Home  ☐  Cell 
 
Email _____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
School ____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address ___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
City ________________________________________________________      Zip_________________________ 
 
Phone (______) ___________________________________      Fax ____________________________________ 
 
Applicant’s signature ________________________________________________ Date:___________________ 
 
Principal’s signature _________________________________________________ Date:___________________ 
 

 

Email to: sydney.strole@tcusd2.org  A confirmation email will be returned when the 
application is received.  We greatly appreciate your interest in becoming a Host School for 

Convention! 


